
 
                                                February 15, 2019 
                                    International Air Transport Division 

                                                               Civil Aviation Bureau 
 
Permission for International Air Transport Services by Foreign Nationals:  
              A New Airline Flying into Japan 
                                     
 The Ministry of Land, Infrastructure, Transport, and Tourism (MLIT) has announced 
that as of February 15, 2019, it has approved the application of MALINDO AIRWAYS 
SDN. BHD. to bring services into Japan based on its “Permission for International Air 
Transport Services by Foreign Nationals.” 
 
１．Applicant: MALINDO AIRWAYS SDN. BHD. 
 
２．Scheduled date of operation: March 23, 2019 (Saturday) 
 
３．Air routes and number of flights: 

Kuala Lumpur - Taipei – Sapporo – Taipei – Kuala Lumpur 
 3 flights per week (Tuesday/Wednesday/Saturday) 

 
４．Aircraft: B737-800 (162 seats) 
 
【Corporate profile】(at the time of application) 
(1) Nationality: Malaysia 
(2) Date of establishment: September 2012 
(3) Capital: around 31,000,000RM 
(4) Fleet: 41(B737-800/B737-900ER/ATR-72-600) 
 
 

[Contact Information]                       

 International Air Transport Division       

 Aviation Network Department                

 Civil Aviation Bureau, MLIT                

  Main switchboard: 03-5253-8111 (Matsuura: Ext. 48533 / Inoue: Ext. 48535)     

  Direct line: 03-5253-8707                   

  Fax: 03-5253-1656                           


